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Date: March 19, 2020 
Update No.: 2020-04 

One Home At Last™ Assistance Option Has Been Reinstated 
  
Summary The Fannie Mae Conventional loan option with 4% assistance for borrowers with 

income over 80% of Area Median Income (AMI) has been reinstated effective 
today, March 19, 2020.  
 
Home At Last™ program options are subject to change at any time without notice. 
Market volatility is being monitored daily and throughout each day.  
 
The Government loan options (FHA, VA, USDA) with 5% assistance remains 
suspended. 
 
 

Questions Please email HAL@NVRural.org for more information about this update.  
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